THANK YOU EMAIL (FOR DONORS)

Subject line: Thank you for your support. 
Alternate subject line: Warm thanks 

Dear John, 

We wanted to extend our gratitude regarding your support through the recommendation of Peter and Mary at Arizona’s Best-Fit Private School. With your help, we are hoping to continue their school at ABFPS for years to come. 

As you may know, Peter and Mary both started out at a local public elementary school. After first grade, we realized that public schooling was not the best fit for them, but we also knew we did not have the resources necessary to send them to private school. Thankfully, we heard about the School Choice program in Arizona, and we were able to get in touch with Arizona Private Education Scholarship Fund. With their help and multiple recommendations, we have been able to provide Peter and Mary with an educational environment that they thrive in. 

We are hoping to give our children the opportunity to attend ABFPS throughout high school, and your recommendation is vital to our efforts. Thank you again for thinking of our kids, and please know that you are a part of our children’s bright future. 

With gratitude, 

Matthew & Martha Smith
